
SESSION OF 2007

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON HOUSE BILL NO. 2233

As Recommended by House Committee on 

Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2233 would provide for the sale of prison made products and

services by Kansas Correctional Industries (KCI) to state employees

for their personal use.  Current law allows for the sale of such products

and services to any state agency, local agency, federal government,

Kansas organizations, or other states.

The bill will be placed on the Consent Calendar.

Background

Support for the bill was stated by Tim Madden on behalf of the

Department of Corrections.

The fiscal note indicates there is the potential for expanded sales

of products and services by KCI; however, there is no accurate way of

estimating the fiscal effect, because the extent to which state

employees would take advantage of the bill is not known.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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